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The 20th OptoElectronics and Communications Conference (OECC 2015) June 28th-July 2nd 2015，Shanghai, China
Invitation Letter
Date: xx 2015
	Name: 
Affiliation: 
Address: 
Phone: 
	Passport No.: 
Citizenship: 
Gender: 
Date of Birth: 


Dear Dr xx,
Thank you for your interest in attending the OECC 2015 (The 20th OptoElectronics and Communications Conference), which will be held during June 28 - July 2, 2015 in Shanghai, China. OECC was originated from Asia-Pacific Ocean Region in last century. Now, it is becoming one of the biggest worldwide conferences on latest optical and photonic research areas. OECC 2015 will be organized by Shanghai Jiao Tong University, and technically co-sponsored by IEEE Photonic Society, IEEE Comsoc Shanghai chapter, China Institute of Communications, IEICE-CS,OSK, etc. More details can be found on the conference website at www.oecc2015.sjtu.edu.cn
This letter serves as a formal invitation for you to participate in the conference. Your participation in the conference includes presenting your paper (if any), attending sessions in your area of interest, and an opportunity to communicate with others working in the field of optical science.
This invitation letter does not guarantee any sponsorship of your stay in China. You will need to secure your own funding for travel, registration, and housing expenses for the conference.
Thank you for your interest in OECC 2015 and we look forward to seeing you in Shanghai, China.

Best regards,

[bookmark: _GoBack]
Prof. Xinwan LI 
OECC2015 TPC Co-Chair
Associate Dean for Research, University of Michigan and Shanghai Jiao Tong University Joint Institute
Shanghai Jiao Tong University,
800 Dongchuan Road, Shanghai, P.R. China
Ph: +86 21 3420 6356, Fax:+86 21 3420 6525
Email: lixinwan@sjtu.edu.cn
中国 上海闵行区东川路800号      邮编200240     Tel: +86-21-34206045
              800 Dong Chuan Road, Shanghai, 200240, PRC	      http://umji.sjtu.edu.cn
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